

Nuffield Health Bristol Hospital Upper Byron Place Clifton Bristol BS8 1JU

INFORMATION ON THE CHESTERFIELD HOSPITAL RE-DEVELOPMENT PROJECT

Monday 20th May 2013

Dear Neighbour,

The week ahead Monday 20th May to Saturday 25th May

- The main hospital roof finishes works and rendering to the external walls of the building will continue over the next week. Within the basement, the painting of the internal walls has also commenced. The final delivery of windows to the site will arrive this coming week.
- Mechanical and Electrical works are now taking place at all levels within the building and will continue to do so for the near future.
- The extension to the stable block is now starting to be constructed with a number of the steel members now in place. The external walls of the extension are also now being formed.
- Works to the Grade II listed building are still progressing with the works continuing at all levels within the building.



The above photograph shows how the restoration works on the rear of the Grade II* listed building are progressing

If you have any queries on the above works that are taking place then please do not hesitate to contact me.

Best regards,

Steve

Steve Nicholson Project Commissioning Manager Chesterfield Re-development Project 07917 240937

Email: thechesterfieldenquiries@nuffieldhealth.com